
Midlothian Council 

Tuesday 27 June 2023 
 

Motion on Pride Month in Midlothian 

  
The month of June is recognised as Pride Month across Scotland and also 
internationally, to celebrate and honour the contributions and experiences of lesbian,  
gay, bisexual, transgender, queer, intersex, and asexual (LGBTQIA+) individuals and 
communities. 
  
Pride Month is an opportunity to acknowledge the ongoing struggles and challenges 
faced by LGBTQIA+ individuals, including discrimination, harassment, and violence, 
and enables us to commit to creating a more inclusive and equitable society for all.  
 
We acknowledge that Midlothian is committed to promoting diversity, equity, and 
inclusion, and recognises the importance of celebrating and supporting all members 
of our community, regardless of their sexual orientation or gender identity. 
  
Consequently, Midlothian Council wish all of those who identify as LGBTQIA+ a happy 
Pride Month, and we recommit to working towards a more just and equitable 
community for all. 
  
  
Proposed:   Councillor Connor McManus 

 Seconded:  Councillor Kelly Drummond 
  




